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Who: The American Physical Therapy Association is looking for people who are currently 
receiving, or have recently received, physical, occupational, or speech therapy, or other 
rehabilitative care for their long COVID symptoms. 

What: Volunteers will participate in a virtual, recorded interview that will be shared with 
government officials and health care leaders at a long COVID rehabilitation summit meeting 
this spring. 

Why: Hearing individual experiences will increase understanding and may help improve the 
patient care journey for others.  

Details: Estimated time commitment: 30-minute recording, with questions to be shared in 
advance. 

Volunteers will be asked to agree to and sign a consent and release form. 

To volunteer or ask questions, please email Jeanine Kolman at jeaninekolman@apta.org.  

Share Your Experience With 
Long COVID Rehabilitation  

 

Volunteer by Feb. 16, 2024 
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